
From: Barbara Abraham  
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 11:38 AM 
To: Planning  
Cc: Tom Little 
Subject: Objection to Planning Application 2023/5414/T - 2 Belsize Park NW3 
4ET 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Belsize Society to object to the proposed felling of 
the two lime trees at 2 Belsize Park. 
These two mature trees are adjacent to and highly prominent in the street and 
they make a positive contribution to the streetscape. We request that they are 
given TPO status. 
 
Yours sincerely 
B A Abraham  
 
Comments made by B A Abraham for The Belsize Society of 15 Howitt Close, 
London, NW3 4LX 
 
 


